6/2/20

Dear brethren,
Hope all is well there.

Everyone is still well here.

In-person worship is going well Feels very good. We diccussed the future, and decided to
continue with only Sunday morning worship in-person for another month, in order to minimize the
"group” exposure time.

I'm still sending my N.T. class study notes to all the members to encourage in-home study.

Please keep sister Rachael Scheuerwman in your prayers after the loss of her mother. Rachael seems
to be doing O.K. for now.

Lora Cotton's mom, Hope Doss spent a few days in the hospital, but is now out. They couldn't
determine any cause for her problems. Buddy and Lora's son was paroled from prison, and is living
with them. He seems to be trying to get his life back together. Please pray for that family.

All other members seem to be doing well spiritually and physically.

No visitors in May.

About Glenda and me:

Nothing new with Glenda. She is still doing O.K., but gets very tired very quickly. We appreciate
everyone's prayers for her, so thank you all so much.

I continue to have good health, so hopefully that will continue.

Physically and spiritually we and the congregation continue to do well. Again, thanks for your
support and prayers.

We ask you to continue to remember our country, as it is not looking good for God's people in the
coming years. Hopefully the pandemic and the protesting / rioting will cause more to evaluate their
spiritual condition and trun to or back to the Lord. All we can really do is spread the Word, and
pray to God to help us in His work, come what may.

May 2020 support:
Midway................... $1500/mo
North Beach............ $500/mo
Weatherford............. $600/mo

We continue to pray that the Lord's Word will spread.
Thanks again for your prayers and support.

In the Lord
David Reeves



